## Heldenfels, Leane

From:

GNDC

Sent:

Wednesday, September 28, 2016 8:56 AM

To:

Heldenfels, Leane

Subject:

Request postponement C15-2016-0078 705 Lydia

Good Morning Leane,

We're still having discussions with Daniel Word about developing an accessory dwelling at 705 Lydia. I'm requesting that the 705 Lydia variance, case C15-2016-0078, reconsideration please be postponed until the next meeting of the board.

Thank you, MArk

Mark C. Rogers, Executive Director Guadalupe Neighborhood Development Corporation p 512-479-6275 x3 guadalupendc.org

4

41